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From: Graham Ash <gebmash@bigpond.com>

Sent: Sunday, 5 October 2014 1:46 PM
To: DCS:Minister Piccolo
Subject: A Safer Community Discussion Paper - September 2014

The Hon Tony Piccolo MP
Minister for Emergency Services

I am writing in response to this so called discussion paper. This so call
discussion paper lacks in detail & substance. It is so ambiguous and full of holes and traps that as a long

standing active member of the CFS, I am therefore totally rejecting this paper.

Yours tmly,

Graham Ash


